
 
It is with deep sadness that we announce that 

Dr. Michael Horman passed away, September 15th while he was doing 
one of the things he loved best, which was teaching. 

 
Please keep his family in your thoughts and prayers.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contributions may be made to (and checks made payable to): 
 

The Horman Family Memorial Fund 
 

and either dropped off at any Nittany Bank branch office or mailed to: 
The Horman Family Memorial Fund 

c/o Nittany Bank 
116 E. College Ave. 

State College, PA 16801 
 
In addition, we are preparing a memory book for the Horman family.  We would like to invite 
you to submit your cards, letters, thoughts, fond memories, his influence in your life, etc. to add 
to the book.  Please send your submission by mail or email to the contact information below: 
 

Attn:  Nancy Smith 
Penn State University 

104 Engineering Unit A 
University Park, PA  16802 

 
Email: njsarc@engr.psu.edu 

 
We hope that his family will find some measure of comfort through your kind words and 
thoughts.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
PSU  Newswire link:  http://live.psu.edu/story/41593/nw4 
 
A tribute to Dr. Horman: http://www.engr.psu.edu/ae/faculty/mjhorman/tribute.asp 
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